
 
 
 
 
Bradley Special Town Board Meeting and Closed Session 
October 18, 2017 4:15pm 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:15pm by Chairman Kevin Koth.  Supervisors Eisenman, Jelinek and 
Hilgendorf were present. 
 
Motion/Second Jelinek/Eisenman to move line items 6, 5, 4, and 7 to discussion before the board heads 
into closed session. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Jim Whittinghill with Eagle Waste was present to do a presentation on waste compactors. The Town had 
received a proposal from Advanced Disposal to continue with waste/recycling services at our current 
dump sites with a large increase. After a long discussion Motion/second Hilgendorf/Eisenman to 
approve the purchase of two compactors one for recycling and one for waste, sign a contract with Eagle 
Waste to provide service and cancel the contract with Advanced Disposal. Motion passed 4-0 
 
The speed limit on Kings Road was discussed. Byron Lange is trying to find a contact person with the 
state regarding speed limit postings. The City of Tomahawk is getting the speed monitoring sign fixed 
and once that is complete they will post it on Kings Road. Kevin Koth was going to contact the sheriff's 
office about posting a deputy there to watch for people speeding. 
 
Motion/Second Hilgendorf/Koth to not include tax inserts this year with the tax bills. The inserts will be 
available on the town web site or at the town hall. The tax envelopes will only contain the tax bill and 
dog registration. Motion passed 4-0 
 
The Board reviewed the budget for 2018. This will be presented at the November 13th meeting. 
 
Motion/second Koth/Hilgendorf to adjourn into closed session at 5:41pm, roll call vote with all voting 
yes. 4-0 pursuant to SS19.85(b) considering employment, promotion, compensation, or performance 
evaluation data of any public employee. Also present for the closed session were Byron Lange-Road 
Consultant  and Kari Kiser-Town Clerk. 
 
Motion/second Hilgendorf/Eisenman to return to open session at 6:20pm. Roll call vote with all voting 
yes. 4-0 
 
Findings – The Town Board will go into closed session with the road workers on October 30, 2017 at 
4:15pm. 
 
Business concluded at 6:20pm. 
 


